
‭It is with great excitement that I extend my heartfelt congratulations as you embark on‬
‭your 2024 tour across our beautiful country. Your performances, inspired by 5,000‬
‭years of Chinese culture, are a testament to artistic mastery, resonating deeply with‬
‭audiences and enhancing the celebration of Canada’s cultural diversity.‬

‭As you enchant audiences in our nine cities with your mesmerizing and culturally rich‬
‭performances, I have no doubt that you will continue to captivate the hearts and minds‬
‭of many with your beautiful display of culture. Shen Yun's ability to convey universal‬
‭themes of compassion, courage, and hope resonates deeply, making it truly‬
‭commendable and a beacon of light in today's world.‬

‭We recognize Shen Yun's invaluable contribution to fostering understanding and‬
‭appreciation for the universal values that bind us all. May this tour be filled with‬
‭success, joy, and the shared appreciation of the profound cultural heritage you bring to‬
‭life on stage. Thank you for your contribution to the cultural enrichment of our‬
‭communities, and I look forward to witnessing the magic and inspiration you will‬
‭undoubtedly bring during this tour.‬

‭Warm Regards,‬

‭Philip Lawrence, Member of Parliament‬


